
Help Lower Speeding in Tydd St Mary Parish 

 

 

 

Community Speed Watch have been contacted by the Parish Council to help in 

our area. 

This is an initiative taking place nationwide and you can be part of it. 

It is an invaluable way to attack the problem of speeding in our parish. 

To work, this scheme needs volunteers. 

Once Covid restrictions are lifted training will recommence 

This is an initiative the Parish Council endorse and will back with funding if 

enough community support is received. 

This is your opportunity to make a difference. 

For more information on the scheme: https://communityspeedwatch.org/ 

To register your interest please email the Parish Clerk at 

tyddstmarypc@gmail.com . 

 

mailto:tyddstmarypc@gmail.com

